
Cloud Solution Provider program 

evolution and Open License 

program changes



platform from Microsoft will make the 

move to the cloud easier.



MicrosoftCSPCanada@synnex.com

Moving away from the Open License 

program is an important step of the 

new commerce journey.  The last 

day to transact offers in the Open 

License program is December 31, 

2021.

Customers can continue purchasing 

software licenses alongside cloud 

services with the help of a partner in 

the Cloud Solution Provider 

program.
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